A CITIZENS PETITION ADDRESSED TO THE ELECTED AND APPOINTED OFFICIALS  OF THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS AND THE CITY OF BOSTON: Governor  Deval Patrick, the Members of the Great and General Court, The  Masachusetts Board of Library Commissioners, Mayor Thomas Menino, the  Boston City Council and the Board of Trustees and Management of the  Boston Public Library.

The undersigned citizens and residents of the City of Boston are  united in our resolve to protect and preserve library services for  ourselves and our prosterity. WE WILL NOT ALLOW OUR LIBRARY BRANCHES  TO BE CLOSED. WE WILL NOT ASCEDE TO DRASTIC REDUCTION IN SERVICE HOURS  TO THE EXTENT THAT IT SEVERELY IMPACTS ON THE DELIVERY OF BASIC  LIBRARY SERVICES TO OUR NEIGHBORHOODS. We hereby petition YOU as the  responsible parties to seek an appropriate shared funding resolution  in order to preserve, protect and defend the continuation of adequate  and stable library services to our communities.

